
Statement of NGOs about 10th 
Extraordinary Conference of Judges
Transparency International – Georgia, Georgian Young Lawyers’ Association, the Institute for Development of 
Freedom of Information, the International Society for Fair Elections and Democracy, Georgian Lawyers for 
Independent Profession and the Human Rights Center react to the 10th extraordinary meeting of the Conference of 
Judges.

Please see the attached file. 
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